
 
TO: Sponsors of the National School Lunch Program, School Breakfast Program and Special Milk 

Program  

  

FROM: Cheryl Resha, Education Manager   

  Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education 

 

DATE: June 29, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: Operational Memorandum #30-12 

U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Comment Request for Free and Reduced Priced 

Meals and Free Milk 

 

The USDA recently issued a notice inviting the public and other public agencies to comment on a 

proposed information collection.  Attached is the Federal Register/Vol. 77, No. 111 that explains the 

notice and comment period.  This notice also proposes a revision to the Verification Summary 

Report (FNS -742) and a copy of the proposed sample is part of the attachment. 

 

Please review and share with appropriate staff members. 
 

Questions pertaining to this memorandum may be directed to the following:  

 

COUNTIES  CONSULTANT  E-MAIL  PHONE  

Hartford and Windham Teri Dandeneau  teri.dandeneau@ct.gov  860-807-2079  

Litchfield, Middlesex and Tolland Fionnuala Brown  fionnuala.brown@ct.gov  860-807-2129  

Fairfield and New London Jackie Schipke  jackie.schipke@ct.gov  860-807-2123 

New Haven (Towns/Cities beginning 

with A – M) 

Jackie Schipke  jackie.schipke@ct.gov  860-807-2079  

New Haven (Towns/Cities beginning 

with N – W) 

Teri Dandeneau  teri.dandeneau@ct.gov  860-807-2123 

 

CR:tdd 

 

Attachment 
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